
TOWN OF LOVELL 

Selectmen Meeting Minutes 

February 20, 2018 

  

Attendance; Steve Goldsmith, Bob Drew, Turf Ramsden, Larry Fox, Tommie McKenzie, Price Hutchins, 

and Kathy Bradley. 

1. Approved Feb. 13, 2018 minutes. 

2. Price and Kathy came in to offer assistance towards the Mill Pond Project. We explained we are 

moving forward towards professional opinion based on fact finding and conclusion to all options 

allowing Lovell Voters to make a decision on the direction they would like to take. We are 

currently in contact with MBP Consulting. 

3. We discussed options for posting West Stoneham Rd. with state plan to relinquish control of 

West Stoneham Rd. to the Town Of Lovell within town boundary. 

4. Tommie reported on LVFD. 

5. Larry reported on Public Works. 

6. Executive Session 

7. Adjourned 9:00 


